Parents' Meeting 14.01.15



@ Stockton Wood

A big thank you to all the parents who attended the Parents' Meeting on Wednesday!

We talked about Stockton Wood being an Every Child Counts School and the impact of Numbers Count throughout the school.

	,
1 2 3 4 5 6 7	We discovered the importance of Counting – forwards and backwards and from different starting points.
We looked at Numicon as a resource to support learning in Number.	
5	We looked at Number formation used in school
We discussed children exploring real money and using Numicon to help understand the value of different sized coins.	
Annay May May May May May May May	We explored some fun ways to help our children practise and learn about Time at home. An important life skill.